Michael W. Flanigan

From: Michael W. Flanigan

Sent: Tuesday, January 02, 2018 11:31 AM

To: Demetrie.a.nelson.mil@mail.mil; Stacey.l.byrd2.civ@mail.mil.
Cc: usarmy.scott.sddc.mbx.foia-requests@mail.mil

Subject: FW: FOIA FP-17-019672 - Final Response (UNCLASSIFIED)
Attachments: discovery info from General Dynamics.pdf

On July 28, 2017, Carlos A. Alvarado, FOIA Officer, AMSSD-IMO-B, 1 Soldier Way, Scott AFB IL 62225-5006, wrote that
he was referring our FOIA request to our offices to answer our updated request for information and documents.

Please advise if you got our FOIA request and your progress if any in answering the FOIA request.

| have enclosed the email string with Alvarado and attached the documents we referred to in our last exchange with him

Michael W. Flanigan
Flanigan & Bataille

1007 W. 3rd Ave., Suite 206
Anchorage, Alaska, 99501
907-279-9999
mflanigan@farnorthlaw.com

From: Michael W. Flanigan

Sent: Friday, July 28, 2017 8:04 AM

To: USARMY Scott AFB SDDC Mailbox FOIA Requests <usarmy.scott.sddc.mbx.foia-requests@mail.mil>
Subject: Re: FOIA FP-17-019672 - Final Response (UNCLASSIFIED)

Thank you
Sent from my iPhone

>0nJul 28, 2017, at 8:18 AM, USARMY Scott AFB SDDC Mailbox FOIA Requests <usarmy.scott.sddc.mbx.foia-
requests@mail.mil> wrote:

>

> CLASSIFICATION: UNCLASSIFIED

>

> Mr. Flanigan,

>

> | reviewed the document you provided. The individuals mentioned in

> the document are assigned to U.S. Army Alaska at Fort Richardson. |

> contacted the paralegal's office and spoke with an attorney who is

> familiar with the case. If any office would have an investigation

> report, it would most likely be at U.S. Army Alaska. | contacted the

> FOIA office that handles requests for them and have been told FOIA

> requests for U.S. Army Alaska and processed by U.S. Army Pacific

> Command - U.S. Army Alaska, 724 Postal Loop #5000, Anchorage, AK 99505.
>
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